
 
 
                               
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

All Request for Information forms (RFI’s) are to be received in the Town Clerk’s 
Office no later than close of business, 5:00 p.m., on Tuesday, June 6th and 
responses will be provided by close of business, 5:00 p.m., on Wednesday, June 
7th. 
 
        DIANA L. QUAST, RMC 
        TOWN CLERK 
        TOWN OF YORKTOWN 

 
 
 
 
 
 


